
1/4/2018 
Winchester TU meeting minutes 
 
 Galen called the meeting to order at our new location: Red Cross building, 561 Fortress 
 Dr. Winchester, VA 
 A motion was made by Galen to donate to Cure Search for Children’s Cancer. Phil 
 second.  This is in remembrance of Bill’s 2-year-old nephew who passed away this week.   
  
Finance 
 See Bill’s accounting attached at the end of these minutes. 
 
Projects 
 Red Bud work session this Saturday 1/6/18 postponed due to cold weather 
 
Project Healing waters 
 Phil - Bolder Crest-In Bluemont, VA is working with PHW to add opportunities for vets. 
 In addition, Phil mentioned two additional contacts for “healing opportunities” for those 
 in need.   
 
           Casting for Recovery 
           Casey Peltier 
           caseypeltier@hotmail.com  
           703.819.5733 
 
          Reel Recovery 
          Dr. Vic Brugh 
          Antresco@outlook.com 
          804.389-4528 
 
Bar Fly 
 The next event is 1/10/2018 
 
Other 
 TIC – All the tanks seem to be doing well.   
 A hand out of 2018 Chapter activities was distributed to attendees.  Of note were the 
 typical festivals that normally occur in February and March are in January and February 
 this year. 
 
Speaker 
 Tom Carroll, one of our newer members, provided a presentation on how he builds 
 custom fly rods to the client’s specification, interest, fish type and casting style.  It was 
 most informative. 
 
Next meeting will be on 2/1/2018 
 
Submitted by Fred Boyer 


